
	

	

	
March	8,	2019	
	
Mark	D.	Marini,	Secretary	
Department	of	Public	Utilities	
One	South	Station	
Boston,	MA	02110	
	
Re:				Initiatives	to	Promote	and	Protect	Consumer	Interests	in	the	Retail	Supply	Market;	

D.P.U.	19-07	
	
Dear	Secretary	Marini:	
	
I	have	enclosed	the	original	and	two	copies	of	the	Comments	of	Municipal	Aggregation	
Communities.	
	
Sincerely	yours,	

	
Paul	W.	Gromer	
	
	
Encl.	


